Mark Nelson Memorial Scholarship Program

39942 241st St.

Letcher, SD  57359

2022
Application Form

Program Description


The Mark Nelson Memorial Scholarship is a one-year award in the amount of $500.00 to a Sanborn Central High School senior planning to further his/her education at either a 4-year college/university or a technical school.

Selection Criteria

1. The student must be a graduating senior of Sanborn Central High School.

2. The student must have at least a 2.0 grade point average.

3. The student must be accepted to a post-secondary school.  (Acceptance letter is required before payment.)

4. A commitment of full-time schooling is required.

5. The student should be active in music (chorus, contests, band, etc.)

6. Preference will be given to individuals who are going to or already have joined the South Dakota National Guard.

Selection Procedure


Applications will be sent to Mr. & Mrs. Ted Nelson, Jr. who will make the final decision.

A completed application must be received by Ms. Amundson or Mr. Siemsen no later than 3:00 pm, Friday, April 8, 2022.
Thank you for your time and effort!

The family of Mark Nelson

MARK NELSON MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

APPLICATION FORM

Name: _________________________________________

Post-Secondary Institution planning to attend:

____________________________________________________________________

Proposed major field of study: ___________________________________________

Please list the music and other activities in the community that you have participated in while attending high school:

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Are you or will you be enlisting in the SD National Guard?  Yes  or  No

Please give a brief description of you education and career plans:

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

PLEASE RETURN TO MS. AMUNDSON BY April 8, 2022.

